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05 November 2021 

Dear parents/ carers, 

Welcome back. I hope you all had a relaxing half term break and are looking forward to the rest of this term. 

I hope to see many of you at the Holmer Green Community Fireworks event from 5.45pm tomorrow 

evening. I know the event is sold out so I am sure it is going to be a well-attended and exciting event.  
 

Star of the week 

Our value this month is determination and our citizenship programme is asking children and parents to reflect 

on taking responsibility for your actions. With COP26 taking place in Glasgow and the hope that world leaders 

will making pledges to support the fight against climate change, we have been asking the children to think 

about what they can do. We have highlighted how walking to school can make a big difference and I hope 

that you can support your child with making small changes. Our stars of the week this week show that they 

believe in themselves. We all need to believe we can make a difference and I am delighted that these children 

show this important quality.  
 

Elm: Jayce Tackley Pine: Joshua Bayliss Maple: Ben Henton 

Oak: Hollie Whitby Beech: Freya Whitby Cherry: Lucy Titchmarsh 

Lime: Liam Davies Larch: Haleema Hussain Willow: Elles Tall 

 

 

 

Message from School Council 

Please find a message below from our School Council. I hope we can all support them with their efforts to 

help others.  

On Friday 12 November, there will be an event at school for Children in Need. It will include your children 

wearing their own clothes with at least one item of spotty clothing or a spotty accessory if they have one. 

Do not worry if they don’t. It is not compulsory but, if you can, and would like to, please bring in £1 donation 

which will go to the Children in Need charity.  

Year 6 school councillors 

 

Modeshift Stars Silver Award 

I am delighted to announce that the school has regained its Silver Modeshift Stars award for a very good 

travel plan. I would like to thank Mrs Cox, along with the JRSOs and Eco Warriors for their efforts in gaining 

this award. We were very close to achieving the Gold award but need more children to come to school in a 

sustainable way. I hope you can help with our efforts going forward.  

 

Flu Vaccinations 

Please remember to give consent if you wish for your child to have the flu vaccination on 17th November. 
Please click on the following link to give consent; https://www.buckschildimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu 
 

JSA 

Please find a poster below with forthcoming dates for JSA events over the next few weeks, including the 

Christmas by the Common event on 5 December from 4pm.  

 

Kind regards  

Rebecca Campbell, Headteacher 

https://www.buckschildimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu
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